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Welcomel!!! This is the first newsletter produced by the
employees and staff of Hackers For Charity in Jinja,
Uganda! We hope you will enjoy it and please pardon
any errors as we do our best to tell you about the work
you are supporting!

Students have a convenient Environment

The month of May, 2012 at our Jinja Computer Training
Center has been a tremendous Month in bringing change
to the lives of people in various ways. We are happy to
announce that we received about 180 students in
different fields from various organizations around, such
as; African Street Kids Organisation (ASCO), The
Sanctuary Street Kids, Doctors from Al-Shafa Medical
Clinic and more. Some of these people had never
touched a computer keyboard, but now they are almost
experts!

HFC Jinja: Students learning how to use a Computer

Achievemeats

Our students have achieved jobs in Uganda and outside
of the country. One has become a Secretary working at
MTN, our biggest telecom company!

Ariaka
Frances

Frances is one of our
students. Here is how
he described it: “As
we are in the modern
world now, I wanted
to study computers so
that I know how to
use the Internet and learn how to use Office programs. |
want to join my University (Makerere University
Business) for Procurement and Supplies Management.
My uncle referred me to HFC to study computers. He
said I just have to trust in it. I would say it is a good
computer training center and it is a place for excellence
and [ will continue training.”

R word from Yhe Manager

Teo Kaitesi - Manager Hackers for Charity

The biggest number of students during the month of
May was from the Police of Uganda the Ugandan Army
(UPDF) then followed by other Non Governmental
Organizations (NGO). With Internet at the center we
hope to train more students.

R Word of Thanks.
We pass on our great thanks to everybody who has
contributed to the Hackers for Charity Training Center.
Thanks so much for your great help.

Hackers for Charity, Inc is a US-based non-profit 501(c)3 and a DBA (PA
#4064016) under Ascend, Inc (Federal Tax ID# 23-2110102). All donations
are appreciated and are tax deductible. Hackers For Charity, Ltd is a
registered company in Jinja, Uganda, East Africa. Visit our website
(http://www.hackersforcharity.org) for more information. Our training
center is located on Plot 30 Lubas road in Jinja, Uganda.




